
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Nikolas, 

In response to your request of April 2, 2019 to conduct a survey of your daughters 

in the form of a conversation and provide you with answers to questions from Anthoula 

Anthie and Alexandra, I inform you that according to Law of the Republic of Belarus 

No. 153-3 “On Provision of Psychological Counseling” dated July 1, 2010 (Article 20. 

Rights and Obligations of Psychologists), psychologists have the right to refuse to 

provide psychological counseling in the event that a citizen’s appeal for psychological 

counseling is not caused by the presence of psychological problems and (or) the need to 

overcome the consequences of crisis situations. 

According to Law of the Republic of Belarus No. 153-3 “On Provision of 

Psychological Counseling” dated July 1, 2010 (Article 5), an integral part of any kind of 

psychological assistance may be psychological diagnostics, expressed in assessing the 

individual psychological characteristics of a citizen’s personality and aimed at 

identifying psychological problems of a citizen, their clarification. 

In this regard, I bring to your attention that I refuse to conduct a psychological 

examination of the minors Anthoula Anthie Cheropoulou and Alexandra Cheropoulou in 

the form of a conversation. 

 

For further information, please contact the State Educational Institution “Socio-

Psychological Center of the Oktyabrsky District of Minsk”. 

 

Teacher- Psychologist O.A. Adrianova 


